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Vehicle break-ins being investigated in Fairview

(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff's Office is investigating several vehicle
break-ins in Fairview.

Sheriff John Merchant said the burglaries were reported Friday.

Cash and miscellaneous items were reported stolen.

The break-ins remain under investigation.

Merchant said anyone with information is urged to contact the Brown County
Sheriff's Office at 785-742-7125.
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